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24th April 2024 
 
Deputy Éamon Ó Cuív 
Dáil Eireann 
Leinster House 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2. 
 

PQ 1863724 – To ask the Minister for Health when a call for applications for Section 39 funding for organisations  
will next be made; and if he will make a statement on the matter. 

  

- Deputy Éamon Ó Cuív 
           

Dear Deputy Ó Cuív, 
 
The Health Service Executive (HSE) has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for response. 
 
The HSE does not operate an open call system for grant funding to Voluntary organisations.   Applications for 
funding can be made by completing an application form which is available on the HSE website:   
 
https://www.hse.ie/eng/services/publications/non-statutory-sector/   
 
Application forms for renewal of existing Grant Aid Agreements and application for new Grant Aid 
Agreement/Service Arrangements are available under Non Statutory Sector/Other Documentation for both new 
and renewal applications   
 
I trust this information is of assistance to you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
___________________ 
David Walsh 
National Director 
Community Operations 

https://www.hse.ie/eng/services/publications/non-statutory-sector/

